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10th June 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the summer term. We have a lot of exciting events and activities ahead of us, including a school 
trip to Bradford Industrial Museum; we are also looking forward to giving all the Year 6s a fantastic send-off with 
the Year 5/6 school production and the Leavers’ Assembly at the end term! 
 
For the time being, we are still very much focused on our learning and are sticking to our normal timetable as far as 
possible. Children should continue to come to school ready for normal lessons. Please note: 

• PE – on Monday for both 6S and 6W. Please ensure children have the required PE kit and are wearing it 
when they come to school. 
This includes: a plain white top; plain black joggers and a plain black hoodie (or our school fleece). 

• Reading books – children may change these any day.  

• Spellings – given at the beginning of term for the whole term. Each week’s spelling test is on Friday. 
 
A polite reminder that the school day begins at 8.35 am prompt for Year 6. Your child needs to bring indoor 
pumps, reading book, school planner and their water bottle to school with them every day. 
 
Termly homework will be relating to our learning about Saltaire. Your child will soon have a copy of the homework 
task sheet in their purple Learning Log book. Two pieces of homework will be set. 
 
Your child will continue to have the following weekly homework: 

• Spellings (weekly) – see the paragraph above. One set of ten spellings to be learned each week. 

• Reading (daily) – up to 15 minutes’ reading of your child’s school reading book.  
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please speak to a member of the team. We will be happy to help! 
 
With best regards, 
Miss White and Mrs Entwisle (Year 6 Class Teachers) 


